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MEMBERS PRESENT OTHER BOARD MEM



Parent Positive Speaker Series—Corinne Sikora reminded Board members of the school district partnerships 

with CB Cares, Doylestown Health and Central Bucks YMCA which are sponsoring the Parent Positive Speaker 

Series for the 2015-2016 school year.  Most of the events are being held at Lenape Middle School because of its 

central location in the community.   

 

Discussion of PDE request to have NARCAN available in our high school health offices—Dr. Weitzel and 


